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Our Christian Vision- Grow and learn together in the presence God.

Our Core Christian Values- Kindness, perseverance, love, respect, honesty, friendship.

26" January 2024
Dear Families
Y2 visit to Cadbury World, Birmingham - 5" March 2024

On Tuesday 5™ December, Year 2 will be visiting Cadbury World in Bournville, Birmingham as part of their
‘Golden Ticket’ topic. They will travel by coach, leaving school promptly after registration and returning for
the end of the school day. It is very important that children arrive at school for 9am.

Uniform must be worn and please ensure your child wears a waterproof coat/jacket and sensible shoes. No
pocket money is required.

As part of the Universal Free School Meal scheme for all Infant children, a free packed lunch can be provided.
Please inform the school office by Thursday 29" February if you require a lunch to be provided
(parents/carers must still provide their child with a drink). If you wish to provide your own we ask you to
provide your child with a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles and no nuts please).

Please note that school will not administer travel sickness tablets unless they are prescribed by a Doctor and
a written consent form completed (available from the school office).

The cost of the visit is £14.61 per child (coach and activities). Voluntary contributions are therefore now
requested. Although contributions are voluntary, should we not receive sufficient funds to cover the cost of
the visit, the visit may not be able to go ahead. Payment and consent to be made through School Gateway
no later than Tuesday 27" February.

Yours Sincerely,
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Miss McDonald and Miss Pearce
Year 2 Teachers
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